Together We Prosper

REFLECTIVENESS RESPONSIBILITY RECIPROCITY RESILIENCE RESPECTFULNESS RESOURCEFULNESS

Our first full week has quickly come and gone, the children have settled into the new routines very well, showing great responsibility around school.

However we must be mindful of the increase in the country's numbers of Covid cases and remain vigilant, ensuring measures in place at school are adhered to in the strive that together we keep our community safe. Please continue to stick to the one way system, ensure younger children remain with you at all times whilst queuing and wait in line whilst waiting to collect your child at the end of the day.

As we move into the autumn season we are undoubtedly going to be catching the usual colds but should your child present with any of the Covid symptoms:

- > High temperature
- > Persistent cough
- Loss of smell or taste

They should not attend school and you will need to arrange for a test; the Covid section on our website will direct you to phone numbers and the process for acquiring a test and returning to school.

Should you find yourself having to remain at home, please access your child's class page on the website where you will find home learning ideas, these should then be uploaded to SeeSaw to allow the class teacher to respond and support.

Wet weather

Please ensure that children have coats with them at all times, the current collection and drop off system will remain in place for some time and this will mean the children may be stood outside for longer than usual whilst being collected. For children wearing wellies when walking to and from school please provide a plastic bag for the wellies to be stored under their table during the school day.

Parents Evening

We will be holding consultation sessions either via a telephone call or a Google meet video call during the week of 5th October. A survey will be available on the website from Monday to allow you to indicate your preference.

The following week, 10 minute time slots will be added to Arbor where you can book a convenient time.

Together We Prosper

REFLECTIVENESS RESPONSIBILITY RECIPROCITY RESILIENCE RESPECTFULNESS RESOURCEFULNESS

Unfortunately we will not be able to hold in-school events for the foreseeable future and we are considering ways in which we can still fulfill our event schedule.

Macmillan Coffee Event

This is usually the first fundraiser of the school year and a chance for you to meet your child's teacher. Ideas will be shared next week to acknowledge the event on Friday 25th September to allow us to still raise the great amount that we have in previous years.

Harvest Service

We shall, as usual be collecting food donations for the Shiloh Foundation, however our first service of the year in church will not be able to go ahead and we shall communicate closer to the event how we can still acknowledge this celebration.

Parent Phonic & Spelling Learning Sessions

During the week of 21st September classes will be posting video clips on SeeSaw to share ideas around activities that can be done at home

Children's Birthdays

Unfortunately we are unable to allow the children to bring in cakes and treats to give out for their birthday; we are acknowledging birthdays on Friday during a whole school virtual assembly.

Learning Heros

Our learning hero assembly is usually a time at the end of Friday when the whole school comes together to celebrate the end of our week and identify those children who have been selected by class teachers for their behaviour for learning. We have not let new restrictions stop us and the whole school joined a virtual assembly to celebrate. Well done to this weeks' heroes; certificates will be emailed home and shared on the school blog.

Elm: Finn & Mack
Beech: Harry & Madison
Rowan: Megan & Ben
Willow: Faith & Christopher

Birch: Cain & Ava

Together We Prosper

REFLECTIVENESS RESPONSIBILITY RECIPROCITY RESILIENCE RESPECTFULNESS RESOURCEFULNESS